
19 November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Stobhillgate First School is participating in the Rag Bag textile recycling scheme which raises
awareness about recycling and helps raise money for our school.

A bag will be sent home with your child today. We will have some spare bags in the school
office or items can be placed in a securely tied plastic bag for collection.

Rag Bag can accept the following items:

● Wearable Clothing
● Paired Shoes
● Handbags
● Belts

Rag Bag cannot accept the following items:

● Workwear
● Uniforms (including School Uniforms)
● Wet/Soiled Clothes
● Curtains
● Towels
● Duvets or Duvet Covers
● Pillows or Pillow Cases
● Blankets
● Table Cloths
● Linens
● Cushions
● Carpets
● Suitcases
● Books
● Bric a Brac
● Clothes Hangers
● Electricals

The bags will be collected and transported to the Rag Bag factory where they will be sorted
and graded for reuse or recycling. Our Rag Bag collection day is Wednesday 1st
December. Bags can be brought into school on the afternoon of Tuesday 30th
November and the morning of Wednesday 1st December only.


